
Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, Emory 
University, Department of Pediatrics 
and the Pediatric Technology Center 

 
cordially invite you to a 

Presentation and Farewell Reception 
 

honoring 
 

Dr. Paul W. Spearman 
Wednesday, August 31, 2016 

4:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. 
Health Sciences Research Building 

Auditorium and Café Area 
1760 Haygood Drive, NE 

 
 

Add to my calendar 
RSVP by August 26th  

http://www.pedsresearch.org/calendar/export/1627
https://doodle.com/poll/35ekq346t7ikc6t6

